
Guidance on Remote GBV Services 
Focusing on Phone-Based Case Management and Hotlines

HANDOUT 3.2: Operational considerations for phone-based services, a guide to consultations with women and girls in the community.

There are operational considerations to consider when designing phone-based services. When transitioning GBV programming from an in-person model to a remote GBV CM model, organizations should consult with (1) their staff, (2) women and girls that may access the services and (3) other service providers to ensure proper coordination and referral pathways. 

It is important to note that during crises consulting with survivors may not be possible unless already in phone contact with them. While it is important to highlight community and survivor consultations, this may not always be possible. Also, it is never safe to contact IPV survivors that are residing with the perpetrator. This handout includes some questions that can guide consultations with women and girls in the community that may access the services. The below list is not exhaustive and is meant to start brainstorming important considerations. 

Questions for women and girls who may access the service:[footnoteRef:1] [1:  Taken from page 12 of the 2021 COVID-19 Guidance on Remote GBV Services] 


1. Perceptions on shifting to remote
a. Do existing clients feel comfortable shifting to a service remotely over the phone?
b. Are women and girls in general comfortable accessing GBV CM services and/or speaking over the phone? Why or why not? 
2. Privacy and Safety
a. What are some of the anticipated safety and privacy issues women and girls may face? What concerns exist about perpetrator backlash? 
b. What steps need to be put in place to manage these safety and privacy issues?
3. Hardware, credit and access
a. What kind of mobile service do women and girls have access to? Are phones shared with family members or a partner? What are the risks? Do women and girls have access to credit or is this a restriction?
b. What kind of coverage do they have?
c. If clients do not have access to phones, are there safe, confidential and accessible places in their community where they would feel comfortable going to in order to make a call? 
4. Service outreach and advertising
a. If the case management services are going to be offered to new clients, what is the best and safest way to advertise the services to women and girls? 
b. How will it be ensured that the information about the availability of case management reaches the most marginalized women and girls?
c. What are the added challenges for adolescent girls in accessing a remote case management service? How can these be addressed safely?

Note: These are preliminary questions for women and girls that can help guide decisions about feasibility of shifting to phone-based case management, as well as inform design. They can be used with existing clients as well as women and girls in the community. Once the phone-based case management service is established, it will be important for caseworkers to consult separately with each existing client to identify specific safety and logistical issues and processes related to transitioning to phone-based services.















